A 360

Chapman, Austin

—_— ===
From: Nathalie M Cornett <NCornett@ellerdetrich.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 10:15 AM

To: Chapman, Austin

Cc: Miller, Susan; mskates@cityoftulsa.org; R. Louis Reynolds

Subject: Request to Withdraw Applications

Dear Austin,

Sherwood Construction Company would like to withdraw their currently pending BOA applications (below) and requests
a refund of the fees for BOA-23036, which was filed last week.

e BOA-23020 Appeal of Administrative Decision
e BOA-23036 Special Exception

Should you need anything further, please don’t hesitate to call.

Sincerely,

Nathalie M. Cornett
Attorney at Law

Eller®etrich

2727 E. 21st Street, Ste 200
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74114-3533

(918) 747-8900 phone
(866) 547-8900 toll free
(918) 392-9427 e-fax
NCornett@EllerDetrich.com

I'_&jwww.EllerDetrich.com

CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT Information contained in the accompanying transmission is or may be protected by the attorney-client
and/or the attorney work product privilege and is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified
above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or distribution of the
accompanying communication is prohibited. No applicable privilege is waived by the party sending the accompanying documents. If
you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at (918) 747-8900 and delete this message
from your server. Thank you.

Please be advised that e-mail is not necessarily a secure method of communication, that it may be copied and held by any computer
through which it passes, and that persons not participating in the communication may intercept the communication. While this risk may
be small, it is real. Should you wish to discontinue this method of communication, please so advise, and no further e-mail
communication will be sent.



